Appendix B

Principal Officer,

Leicester City licencing Authority .

91, Granby Street.

LE1 6 FB 25" August 2017.

Re — Mr Hosmand Ramazani, Application for New Premises licence at 313 Aylestone Road
Leicester

Dear Sir, Madam,

While | have no objection to the application itself, | do have grave concerns regarding the
period that alcohol can be sold.

This area, where | have lived for 48 years, is not a centre of night activity like other parts of
the city. Also | have spoken to several close neighbours, (all of whom are long standing
residents) who all have the same fears, anxieties and opinions as myself.

| feel that the prescribed time for the sale of alcohol is excessive, and will result people
from outside of our area coming to buy alcoholic products which will not necessarily be
available in their own areas. All existing licensed premises in our ward have apparently have
had restrictions placed on the hours that they sell alcohol due to many previous instances of
rowdy and anti-social behaviour. This application would therefore seem to me to fly in the
face of this proven good practice.

Noise late at night always appears to be twice as loud as similar noises in daytime. | know
for a fact there are older, vulnerable people living close to the premises concerned.

I/we would feel much happier if the licence times were amended. Maybe say 8:30am to
10:30 pm.

| aiso notice that on the application there are no separate times for Sundays, so may |
suggest 10am -10pm?

Anticipating your consideration and reply

Youra sincereiy.




